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I am opposed to SB 1583. I believe that not all books are acceptable for certain age 

groups. Those books and that information is readily available to parents that want 

their children to see it.  I do not want progressive instructors having the sole decision 

on my child’s information. I believe it is up to the parents and community to see the 

information first and make an informed decision.  


